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First Name: _________________________________

Last Name: _________________________________

Phone: _____________________________________

City, State: __________________________________

Age:          20s          30s          40s          50s          60s          70s          80+

Email: _______________________________________________________
____ YES! I wish to receive the Traer Chamber “What’s Happening” emails.

participating businesses
A Wild Hair 
Amy’s Images
Anderson Collision 
Appraisal & Real Estate Services
Aurora Agronomy 
A.W.E. Auto Services
Bauch & Lechtenberg Law Office 
Boldt Auction
Breakenridge Memorials
Champion Enterprises
Chick Studios
Country Road Cookies 
Farm to Flame Bar & Grill   
Fox Ridge Winery
Heartland Co-Op
Hometown Foods
Joe Morris State Farm Insurance
Karina’s Lasting Impressions Salon 
L.L. Owens Insurance 
Liqui-Grow  
North Tama Vet Clinic
Nucara Pharmacy
Pied Piper Preschool & Day Care 

Pillar Insurance
Pizza Palace 
Retro Rooster 
Reuman’s Clothing
Roan, Powell & Reinders
Salt & Pepper Shaker Gallery 
Simply Blooming 
Spanky’s Restaurant & Catering   
Sweets On Main 
Tama County Mutual Insurance
Traer Chiropractic
Traer Golf & Country Club
Traer Historical Museum
Traer Public Library 
Traer Short Stop
Traer Theatre
Whannel’s Hardware
Whip It Up with Teresa Ann
Wilson Tiling 
Wind-Up Lounge 
Wolfe Family Vision Center
Wonders From The Past 

how it worksHOW it works
1. Grab a Look Local First Loyalty Card at participating businesses.
2. Make a purchase at participating Chamber member businesses.
3. Receive punches for the value of your purchase or service received.
4. Fill your loyalty card(s) and return them to a designated drop box 
 to be entered into drawings. There is no limit to the number of 
 cards an individual can return. No more than one loyalty card 
 can be completed per single purchase.
5. Drawings for $50 in Chamber Bucks will be held monthly. 
 Winners will be contacted by phone and announced on the 
 Traer Chamber Facebook page. 


